
 

 
ADDENDUM 
 
October 29, 2020 
 
ADDENDUM # 3 
RFP 21C2, Commissioning of Building Envelope Systems 
REVISED DUE DATE:  October 28, 2020 Tuesday, November 3, 2020, prior to and no later than 2:00 P.M. at   
 https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/fcps   
 

 This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original proposal packages and any resultant contracts for the above bid.  

 
1. Question:  For the electronic proposal submissions, will tabs/dividers or a proposal cover count towards the 20-
 page limit?  Answer:  No 
 
2. Question:  Will resumes count towards the 20-page limit?  And if not, could they be included in the 
 Appendix/Additional Information section? Answer:  No, however please keep it as minimal as possible to still 
 convey what your intention is.  Placing them in the Appendix/Additional Info Section is acceptable. 

 
Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

       
Sincerely, 
 

Kim Miskell 
 
Kim Miskell, CSBO, 
Assistant Purchasing Manager 
 
KM/ab 
 
cc: Brian Staiger, Senior Project Manager, Capital Program Department 
 

    Kerrie Koopman CPPB, CPPO, CPP,
 Purchasing Manager

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing
Manager

Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, CSBO, CPCP,
Purchasing Agent

Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
kim.miskell@fcps.org 


